

## October 11 1999

Dear Warwick

影

Allen

間へ

663

A.S.

Mary Land

**第**~

Shows:

It was great to have you as part of our service the other night. We really enjoyed your music and your input.

It is a regular practice at South Queanbeyan to fill in response cards at the end of the service. I thought you might be blessed to read some of the feedback on your visit.

"The Marshes have not only been a blessing but an inspiration."

"I have been totally blessed tonight. What I liked especially was that it wasn't a concert or a performance, it was worshipful and interactive, Spirit driven. Bless you guys!"

"Worship was superb - a good fun night."

"Loved your music and your ministry. God bless."

"Great music and great worship. Thankyou very much."

We enjoyed your company and your passion for the Kingdom. Your family are a delight. We look forward to working with you again to expand the Kingdom.

May god richly bless your work!!

Ministry Team

South Queanbeyan Community Church

Steve & Judy Hall 6

62970460 0419 424813 PO Box 758, Queanbeyan 2620 Phone:62970460 Fax:62970470 Email: SJHall@bigpond.com

Jason & Rachelle Potter

62785544 0418568482

Aftiliated with the Churches of Christ in NSW

Part of the Church in Queanbeyan